
Margaret Street Diversion Project
November/December 2022 Construction Update

The Margaret Street Diversion Project is part of our 
commitment to delivering new and improved sewerage 
infrastructure for the city of Launceston. 

Since our September 2022 update, we’ve established the 
project’s site compound and undertaken minor preparation 
works.

The next phase involves transporting large prefabricated 
concrete rings used to construct the new underground 
diversion chamber at our Margaret Street Sewage Pump 
Station.

This project is one of many we’re delivering as part of 
the Tamar Estuary River Health Action Plan (TERHAP) 
that will divert sewage and stormwater flows away from 
kanamaluka/Tamar estuary. 

Other works during November you will notice include:

•	 Delivery of construction machinery
•	 Installation of steel piles
•	 Excavation and earthworks
•	 Extra work crews and light vehicles 
•	 The use of construction equipment and tools 

generating moderate noise. 

If you would like further information or to discuss any 
aspect of this project, please contact Hagen Rieck via email 
at hagen.rieck@taswater.com.au or by phone on 13 6992. 

We appreciate your understanding while we carry out 
these important works.

The project is due to be completed in early 2023.

For more information 
about other Tamar 
Estuary River Health 
Action Plan projects

scan the QR code

For more information 
about the Tamar Estuary 
Management Taskforce

scan the QR code

Throughout the project there will be minor changes to the way 
people access parts of the parkland area around our pump stations.

All works will take place from 7am to 6pm, Monday to Friday and 
7am to 3pm on some Saturdays. Depending on weather and site 

conditions, the timing of these works may change. 

Our new project signage.

Our team marks the start of construction works.


